HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL

P.O. Box 578, Corner 4™ Street & 8™ Avenue
Englehart, Ontario
P0J 1HO
Phone: (705) 544-2397  Fax: (705) 544-2466
Principal: Mr. Matthew Turner email: mturner@ncdsb.on.ca

September 11, 2009

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Lunch Program

The Englehart High School Cafeteria Staff have offered to supply Holy Family School with a
weekly lunch program once again. Lunches will be delivered Tuesdays and Thursdays each
week, and orders will be taken on a monthly basis. The cost is $4.00 per lunch. Holy Family
School will receive a 25 cent profit from the sale of each lunch, which will go towards various
student activities and charities.

Attached is October’s order form, which is due back to Holy Family School no later than
Thursday, September 24™. Please make all cheques payable to Holy Family School (no post-
dated cheques please).

Picture Day

Holy Family School’s picture day will be Wednesday, September 30". Each student will bring
home a picture package order form. All picture packages are to be PREPAID. Please follow the
directions on the order form. Cheques are to be made payable to PHOTOGRAFIKS.

Anyone with pre-school-aged children may have their children’s photos taken if they contact us
in advance. Pre-school-aged children will be done first, at approximately 9:15 a.m. Please note
that pre-school-aged children are not included in the “Family Package” plan. This plan is for
school-aged children only.

Please return order forms to the school by Monday, September 28",

Terry Fox

Once again Holy Family School, along with Englehart Public School and Englehart High School,
will be holding our annual Terry Fox Walk on Friday, October 2™ beginning at approximately
9:00 a.m. You are welcome to join us. Please ensure that all pledge forms and collections are
returned to the school that morning. If students still have money to collect, pledge forms will
be returned to them at the end of the day.

“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!”
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Open House & Barbeque

Holy Family School is hosting an Open House and Family Barbeque on Thursday, September
17" from 5:00 - 7:00 p.m. in the school gymnasium. This event is free of charge to students and
their families. This would be a great opportunity to visit your child’s classroom. We look
forward to seeing everyone!

Pepperette Sales

Our pepperette sales continue. Please ensure that all orders and payment are returned to the
school office no later than September 24". We anticipate delivery of the pepperettes by October
9™, Proceeds from this fundraising campaign will go toward various student activities. Thank
you for your support!

Professional Development Day
Reminder that Friday, September 25" is a PD day, so there will be no school for students on that
day.

Milk Program

In conjunction with their Student Nutrition Program, the Canadian Red Cross is providing free
milk for students in Junior Kindergarten to Grade One. This program will run for 2 weeks
(September 14" to 24™). As Mrs. Montminy has a split Grade One/Two class, her Grade Two
students will also receive milk.

Masses & Religious Celebrations

Please note that Mass is held every Sunday morning at 9:00 a.m. at Holy Trinity Church in
Englehart. “Family Mass” is held on the fourth Sunday of each month, so we encourage all
families to attend. In addition, our students attend special Masses and celebrations throughout
the school year. These celebrations are noted on our monthly calenders, and you are always
welcome to join us.

Yours truly,

Matt Turner
Principal

“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!”
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